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ARCl-IDIOCESE1ttOF MILWAUKEE 
OFFICE OFT HE ARCHBISHOP 

May 27, 1998 

Mariological Society of America 
Forty-ninth Annual Meeting 
Schoenstatt Retreat Center 
Waukesha WI 

Dear Friends, 

Welcome to the Archdiocese of Milwaukee! 

I am sorry I cannot be with you on this occasion, but I must 
be with the bishops of the region for our ad !imina visit in Rome. 

May your stay here be one of an ever-growing awareness of 
the importance of Mary in the life of the Church and in your own 
personal life. I hope your research and exchanges will be profit­
able. May God's blessings be upon all of you. 

Sincerely yours in the Lord, 

Most Reverend Rembert G. Weakland, O.S.B. 
Archbishop of Milwaukee 

3501 South Lake Drive, P.O. Box 07912 
Milwaukee, W153207-0912·(414)769-3497 
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